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Facilities and Operations Safety Committee   

April 20, 2021 10:30 am ʹ 12:00 pm Virtual ʹ Webex  

Chair Luc Roy 

Note taker Kathryn Wiens  

Attendees 

Angelo Battista (Athletics); Marius Dospinoiu (Security); Ahmed Ez Zamani (Health and Safety 
Construction); Kevin Gauthier (Utilities and Energy Management);  Julian Jara (Health and 
Safety Construction); Todd McQuillen (Building Services employee);  Fred Osman (HWM); 
Scott Pemberton (Macdonald campus; Gabriela Pinto (Building Services); David Rother (Fire 
Prevention); Jonathan Rousham (Residences);  Luc Roy (Building Operations); Marc 
Samoisette (Macdonald Farm employee); Frederic Samson (Utilities and Energy 
Management); Claude Sinclair (Electrical Services); Joseph Vincelli (EHS); Kathryn Wiens 
(EHS);   
 
Regrets: Pierre Barbarie (Campus Public Safety); Hugues Chapdelaine (Building Operator); 
Martin Duval (Gault Reserve Manager); Thomas Forrester (Macdonald campus); Stephen 
Larin (Athletics); Paul Meldrum (Macdonald Farm); Franco Nardi (Macdonald campus);  Allen 
Neil (Downtown trades); Claude Verreault (Mac trades); 

Confined Space Entry Project 

Presenter Joseph Vincelli 

Discussion 
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Discussion 

McGill is planning to return to more in-person activities on campus for the Fall semester. L. 
Roy noted that McGill had offered the use of the arena for COVID-19 testing or vaccination, 
which was not accepted. 
 
F. Osman asked if any procedures were established for recycling procedural masks  on 
campus, as he saw a box for mask recycling in the Bellini building . L. Roy responded that no 
company has been found yet that can provide this service. 

Action Items Person Responsible Deadline 

Follow-up with George 
Lazaris about recycling 
procedural masks 

L. Roy Next meeting 

Accident/Incident Review  

Presenter Kathryn Wiens  

Discussion K. Wiens provided a summary of 6 accidents involving FMAS employees over the past period.  


